
 
BRIGHTON TOWNSHIP BASEBALL SOFTBALL CLUB 

2016 SPONSORSHIP  
 

Dear friend of the Brighton Twp. Baseball & Softball Organization,  

The Brighton Township Baseball & Softball Club is seeking sponsorships to help support the children of our community 

who play baseball and softball.  The BTBSC has over 290 participating children each year and only through charitable 

sponsorship contributions and volunteer-supported fundraisers, are we able to conduct a program suitable to meet the 

needs of the children entrusted in our care.   

We are working to provide quality baseball/softball programs at an affordable cost for all families, as well as 

completing field renovations in our community.  Because of this, we rely on the generosity of individuals such as you to 

help defray the ever-increasing costs.  We have a number of opportunities to display your company name and business 

slogan to help our kids play ball!  

 

BTBSC 2016 Sponsorship   Please check the appropriate box below: 

 

□ GRAND SLAM:  $325 Team Sponsor/Sign Fence Ad  

*Your company name on each uniform of a team   

*Your company name/logo on 3 x 5 sign on one of our outdoor fences for the     

season.)   

 

□ HOMERUN:  $150 Sign Fence Ad:  Your company name/logo on a 3 x 5 sign on one of 

our outdoor fences for the season.   

 
Total: ________________ 
 

If you are including a logo for signs, please email the logo to mikedconner17@gmail.com 
 
 
How would you like your team name to read on the jerseys? 
 
_________________________________________________ 
 

Any questions, please contact Mike Conner & please remit form and payment: 

 

Mike Conner 

PO Box 91 

Beaver, PA 15009 
 

Thank you for your support for the 2016 Season,  

 

Mike Conner 

BTBSC Secretary 


